
 

The Lower Niobrara Natural Resources District will hold a 
regular public meeting on Monday, May 6, 2024, at 7:00 
P.M. in the Butte Community Center in Butte, 
Nebraska.   An agenda of the minutes to be considered at 
such time, date, and place is kept continually current and 
is readily available for public inspection at the Lower 
Niobrara Natural Resources District office at 410 Walnut 
St., in Butte, NE during regular business hours and on the 
website at lnnrd.org. 
 


